
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 
From: Gary M. Haynes, Director of Community Development 
Date: 12/16/21 

 
 
 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The Economic Development Commission has decided to cancel its upcoming EDC 
Meeting scheduled on Monday, December 27, 2021, our next meeting will be held on 
1/24/22. 
 
Cc: Jim Hayden; First Selectmen 
 


